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Good afternoon, 
 
Below is my written response to the complaints of William Baur, PDC Case Number 161014: 
 
While the complaint misinterprets some of the information that was reported correctly, I have 
filed amended F-1 reports to further clarify certain payments between the Evergreen School 
District and my wife’s company. The complaint inaccurately identifies me as the owner and 
salesperson of the company, roles which were clearly attributed to my spouse in the original 
reports. Additionally, the complaint mentions total payments exceeding $12,000. However, the 
PDC only requires disclosure of individual payments of $12,000 or more, not cumulative 
payments over a period of time. 
 
 
If you need any other information from me, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Charles Keplar 
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Thank you for that information.  The F-1 reports have already been amended and should be 
within PDC guidelines now. 
 
If possible, I would amend my response to the complaint to the following: 
 
While the complaint misinterprets some of the information that was reported correctly, I have 
filed amended F-1 reports to further clarify certain payments between the Evergreen School 
District and my wife’s company. The complaint inaccurately identifies me as the owner and 
salesperson of the company, roles which were clearly attributed to my spouse in the original 
reports. 
 


